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The Supervisor and the Incorporated Management Committee of St. Joseph’s Primary School are pleased to 

announce the appointment of MS LAM MEI KI (林美琪 ) to be the New Principal of the School, 

commencing 1st September, 2025. 

 

Ms Lam has been in the Josephian Family for 24 years, she started her teaching career with St. Joseph’s 

Primary School since 2001. She was later promoted to Vice-Principal in 2019. She has taken prominent 

executive roles in school administration and curriculum development in past years, and her initiatives in 

promoting innovations and championing new ideas are much applauded.  

 

With the remarkable record of work she has made, it is certain that Ms Lam is knowledgeable and capable 

of managing the general operation of the School. We have every confidence that under her leadership, St. 

Joseph’s Primary School will continue to excel and move forward. We pray for God’s blessing upon her as 

she takes on the new post. 

 

At the same time, we would like to take this opportunity to thank our current Principal, Ms Cecilia Ho for 

her excellent work leading SJPS in the past 6 years, bringing the school to a new height. We wish her a very 

happy and well-deserved retirement after 40 long years of dedicated service to the school and the Hong Kong 

Lasallian Family. 

 

Millie Tam 

Supervisor 

St. Joseph’s Primary School 

 

 

TEL: 2574 2259 

FAX: 2591 6537 

http://www.sjps.edu.hk/

